Number: PL-306
Date: October 19, 2001
From: North American Numbering Plan Administration (NANPA)

Subject:  919/984 NPA Overlay Deferred (North Carolina)

On April 24, 2001, in Docket No. P-100 Sub 137B, the North Carolina Utilities
Commission (NCUC) gpproved a distributed overlay for the 919 NPA in North Carolina.
At that time, mandatory 10-digit dialing was scheduled for February 6, 2002.

NANPA has received supplemental order in the above docket, dated October 18, 2001.
In this most recent order, the NCUC has deferred, indefinitely, the implementation of
mandatory 10-digit dialing and the in-service date of the new 984 NPA.

A subsequent Planning Letter will be issued when the NCUC advises NANPA of any
changes in this implementation schedule.

Please refer any general questions about this activity to Thomas C. Foley, NANPA, on
407-389-8929. Specific questions should be directed to the appropriate service provider.

Ron Conners
NANPA



